Date: lanuary 27, 2017

Subject: Statement of Ownership

To Whom It May Concern,

Please accept this letter as confirmation that we {Chris & Nicole Niederman) are owners of the property
at 6800 96 Avenue SE, Mercer Island, WA 98040. We also consent to you give Suzanne Zahr Inc.
authority to submit the Critical Area Determination application on our behalf.

Sincerely,
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Chris Niederman
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chris@niederman.com

(773) 991-4992




